

Dr. Martin Bates, 8/27/19

This letter is to inform you of our decision regarding the potential grade reconfiguration of the Olympus Network.

The Rosecrest School Community Council has studied this issue, attended meetings, and discussed it in meetings for a few years. Our community is split on this issue and it has caused dissention among our neighborhood. Because of this split in our community we are NOT formally requesting grade reconfiguration at this time.

Vote 8-19-19

Issue	In Favor	Opposed
Move 9 th grade to Olympus High	4 votes	2 votes
Move 6 th grade to Evergreen Jr	3 votes	3 votes
If reconfiguration happens,	5 votes for 2020	1 vote for 2021
which year?		

Rosecrest School Community Council

Stacie Henry, SCC Chairperson